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I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to follow up on the response I 
received regarding my Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request about 3D 
printing, reference number 476, which was sent on 13th March 2023. 
 
Firstly, I want to express my appreciation for your response and the 
information provided thus far. Your efforts in addressing my initial request are 
greatly valued. However, I have a few follow-up questions regarding the 
disclosed information. 
 
Q1. Is the 3D printing being conducted on site, outsourced to an 
external company or a combination of both? 
 
Q2. If the 3D printing is outsourced, please provide the name(s) of the 
company/companies or external vendor(s) with whom St Helens and 
Knowsley 
 
 
 
 
 

Q1 Both  
 
Q2 A company called Stryker and also Johnson and Johnson. 
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